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CITY OF NASHUA 
Petition for Valuation Pursuant to RSA 38:9 

DW 04-048 

City of Nashua's Responses to Staffs Public Interest Data Requests - 
Set 1 Round 1 

Date Request Received: May 6,2005 Date of Response: June 10,2005 

Request No. 1-1 Respondent: Brian A. McCarthy 
Request: In light of the Commission's ruling that Nashua can only proceed with its 

valuation docket against Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (PWW), does 
Nashua still intend to transfer PWW assets to the Merrimack Valley 
Regional Water District (District)? If so, does Nashua intend to transfer 
all or only a portion of the PWW assets, such as the core rather than 
satellite systems, to the District? 

Response: Nashua still intends to transfer all of the assets, core and satellite, acquired 
from Pennichuck Water Works to the Merrimack Valley Regional Water 
District. 




